
 

Dear Parents,               Date:27.01.23 

Greetings! 

Change in School Timing 

 

                  We hereby inform that due to excessive cold and fog in the morning as well 

as the weather forecast, we are changing the school timings for the time being with 

effect from 30th January 2023. The timing is changed keeping the convenience of 

students in mind.  

The new time will be- 

Grade Timing Reporting Time for 

students 

VI to X 7:30 am to 1:10 pm. 7.20 am 

I  to V 8.30 am to 1.45 pm 8.20 am 

 

Principal. 


